
To Access Fastt Math if you get the following error: 

 

 

 

1. On Google Chrome go to setting which is located in the 3 dots in the top right corner. 

2. In the settings search bar type flash 

3. Click on Site Settings option 

4. Scroll down to Flash (IF you used the search bar, it should be highlighted in yellow) 

5. Click on Flash 

6. Near the top,  it says Block sites from running Flash (recommended). Click on the white slide 

button to the right of that statement. 

7. Make sure the line now says “Ask first” 

8. Now login to Canvas 

9. Go to Resources 

10. Click on Fastt Math 

11. Google Chrome will ask if you want to run Flash Player.  

12. Click Allow 

13. It then opens Fastt Math for the student. 

 

As long as parents have signed into Chrome the settings for Flash Player will be saved. If they haven’t 

created a Google account then they will have to repeat these directions every time. 

 

 

 

 

 


